
 

 

Circular No (07) for 2017  

Updating E-Training & Development System in the Federal 
Government on BAYANATI   

To: All ministries & federal entities  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 
like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 
endeavors.  

Pursuant to the Cabinet Resolution No (11) for 2012, endorsing electronic 
Training & Development System in the Federal Government; and out of its 
keenness to support federal entities in adopting innovative solutions that 
would enhance the quality and outcome of training in the Federal 
Government;     

The Authority would like to inform you that some changes have  been made 
to the electronic Training & Development System in the Federal 
Government to facilitate smooth provision of specialized training programs 
according to Ma’arif Initiative; 

We therefore would be delighted to invite you to attend the workshop held 
to launch the new version of electronic Training & Development System 
through BAYANATI System, scheduled to be held on February 20, 2017, at 
Roda Al Bustan Hotel, Ballroom A, at 12.00 – 2.00 pm.   

Kindly nominate training specialists at your entity to attend the above 
workshop. 

   

Thank you for your cooperation 

Dr. Abdurahman Abdulmannan Al Awar, 

Director General, 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

Issued on Feb. 15, 2017 

For coordination please contact: 

- Aisha Al Amiri,  Senior Admin. Training & Continuing Education Policy   
Tel: 04- 231 91 41     Email: AALAmiri@fahr.gov.ae 

- Noora Al Mulla, Senior Admin. Training & Continuing Education Policy   
Tel: 04- 231 91 53  Emial: NAIMulla@fahr.gov.ae 

mailto:NAIMulla@fahr.gov.ae


 

 

 


